
                                                                                       COMMITTEE TRANSMITTAL 

Orange County Transportation Authority 
550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

 
June 25, 2018 

To: Members of the Board of Directors 

From: Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the Board 

Subject: Central Harbor Boulevard Transit Corridor Study  

Transit Committee Meeting of June 14, 2018 

Present: Directors Davies, Do, Jones, Murray, Pulido, Tait, and 
Winterbottom 

 Absent: None 
 

 
Committee Vote 
 
The item was passed by the Members present.  
 
Director Murray was not present to vote on this item.  
 
Committee Recommendations 
 
A. Conclude the Central Harbor Boulevard Transit Corridor Study. 

 
B.   Focus future Central Harbor Boulevard efforts on service speed and 

amenity improvements for existing bus service.  
 

 
 


